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Marguerite McLean

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent:  Tuesday, August 14, 2012 12:38 PM

To: Pat Brady

Cc: Raiph Jaeger; Patti Zellner; Sallie Hallmark
Subject: RE: Dkt. 120084-WS, Utilities, Inc. parent transfer

Per this e-mail, the Clerk’s Office will return to the source confidential DN 03525-12.

The request for confidential classification (DN 03524-12) and the redacted version of c;ig'

the confidential document (DN 03526-12) will need to remain with the Commission as c?;{; io \"‘;ﬂ

permanent documents in the record. SXTs - -5
b X35 - 2
o T O

Thank you. % dc}‘

Marguerite H. McLean

Records Technician

Florida Public Service Commission

Office of Commission Clerk

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

850-413-6824

From: Pat Brady

Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2012 12:06 PM

To: Marguerite McLean

Cc: Ralph Jaeger; Patti Zellner; Sallie Hallmark

Subject: Dkt, 120084-WS, Utilities, Inc. parent transfer

Marguerite,

The applicant has filed three documents in the docket file far which it has requested confidential

classification.

1. DN 03525-12, filed May 31, 2012. Ralph and | do not need this document and it may be returned to

the provider along with DN 03524-12, the request for confidential classification, and DN 03526-12, the

redacted version of the classified copy.

2. DN 04695-12, filed July 16, 2012. Ralph and | have not yet determined whether to retain or return this

document. As soon as we know, we will either respond to DN 04694-12, request for confidential

classification, or give instructions to return.

3. DN 05109-12, filed July 31, 2012. Similarly, Ralph and 1 have not yet determined whether to retain or

return the document. As soon as we know, we will either respond to DN 05108-12, request for

confidential classification, or give instructions to return.

Thank you,

Pat Brady, Regulatory Analyst [V

Electric Reliability Section

Fiotida Public Service Commission
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